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Our Learning Focus:
Reading: Students have been exposed to all different 

genres of literature. We will continue working on 

individual skills during independent reading. 

Math: We are working on addition and subtraction with 

1,000. Please continue working on math strategies at 

home. 
Writing:  We are reading and writing fairy tales. We will 

begin with adapting a classic tale as a class, then students 

will  independently adapt a fairy tale, in the end, they will 

write their very own fairy tale.  

Upcoming 
  EVENTS

April 4th 
Field Trip Drumlin 

Farms 

April 15th-19th 
Spring Vacation 

April 26th 
St Math Day

Reminders
It’s very important 
that students arrive 
to school at promptly 
8:30. We clean up 
from breakfast at 
8:50 to begin 
instruction at 
8:55.When your child 
comes in past this 
time, they are 
missing breakfast 
and instruction.

Practice at home…

Math facts and 

math strategies. If 

you have any 

questions, please 

reach out! 

Specials      
Schedule 213

Week of

4/1  Music 

4/8  Library 

4/22  Art

4/28  Science 

Gym Days

4/1, 4/11, 4/24, 

4/30


